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MASONIC YOUTH 
LEADERS AT NEXT 
BUREAU MEETING! 

*  *  *  *  * 
Sunday, May 15, 2011 

Guest Speakers: 
Miss Amanda Orion 

Grand Worthy Associate Advisor 
 Rainbow for Girls  

Mr. Walter Pijeaux 
Deputy Master Councilor 

 So. Calif. Jurisdiction, Demolay 
Miss Katie Allen 

Miss California Job’s Daughter 2011 

THEY ARE OUR FUTURE!  
SUPPORT THEIR PROJECTS 

 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 
150 North Madison Ave. 

Meeting Starts at 10:00 A.M. 
Coffee and Rolls at 9:15 A.M. 

 
Summer School for Masons 

 

Join the 2011 UCLA Summer History 
Course Series, at Pasadena Scottish Rite on 
Thursday evenings, July 14, 21 and 28.  
$60 registration fee.  Subsidized and 
sponsored by the California Masonic 
Foundation.   Will explore the prominent 
role that Freemasonry held in the early 
development of modern thught. 

 

 
An excellent “You Tube” movie on the 
founding of California Masonry, Builders of 
Dreams; The California Masonic Experience, 
is worth looking at.  Check it out . . . 
www.youtube.com/user/CaliforniaMasons 

 

Masonic Center for 
Youth and Families 

As part of our Masonic Youth Program 
at the May Service Bureau Meeting, we 
are most pleased to have joining us Ms. 
Steffani Kizziar, Executive Director of 
Childrens Services for the Masonic 
Homes of California.  She will update 
us on the new Center serving youth 
with behavioral, academic, emotional 
or social difficulties. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Encourage your new Lodge Masons 

to attend the 
 Vallee de France Lodge 1st Degree 
(in French), to be conferred on May 

18th at the Pasadena Temple. 
Always a unique experience! 

Contact Secretary Tony Bright at 818- 
503-9003.  Dinner 6:15 pm; Degree 

7:30 pm.  Deadline May 13th. 
………… 

Other Future Events 
 

June 25 
Conejo Valley Lodge 50th Anniversary
Contact: Steven Wurtzel (213) 706-0673 

 

July 30 
Glendale Hosts Bro. Chris Hodapp 

(Author of “Freemasons for Dummies”) 
Contact: Travis Robinson (805) 217-2636 

 
 

The Grand Lodge of California has 
established a Relief Fund for the 
disasters in Japan and New 
Zealand.  For contributions, make 
check payable to the MSA Disaster 
Relief Fund and send to the Grand 
Lodge Office of Philanthropy, Attn: 
Denise Avila. 

 
 

 

GRAND LODGE 
PROGRAMS FOR 

MAY 
Masonic Youth Orders Month: 
Every Lodge in California is asked to honor 
our Masonic Youth in May.  Plan at least one 
event that gives youth an opportunity to 
learn more about Masonry.  At the same 
time, it should give Masons an opportunity 
to learn more about the youth.  And honor 
our Masonic youth all year long by 
supporting their activities, particularly their 
fund-raisings, meetings and installations. 

 
Masonic Homes Month: 
 Grand Lodge also asks the Lodges to treat 
May as Masonic Homes Month, and plan a 
program to increase your members’ 
awareness of what our Masonic Homes do 
and why they should support those efforts. 

 
Oncology Nurses Month: 
A special program for your May Stated 
Meeting has been laid out by the Grand 
Lodge Support Committee, at which the 
Lodges are encouraged to invite local 
oncology nurses for recognition of the 
difference they have made in the lives of 
their patients.  Let them know the 
importance of their treatment management 
in the hope and comfort of those they help. 

 
 

 

 

Masonic Service Bureau of Los Angeles 
16800 Devonshire St., Ste. 201, Granada Hills, CA 91344 

Phone: (818) 366-3572 Fax: (818) 366-3569 E-mail: office@lamsb.org  
Visit us online at http://www.lamsb.org 


